

After Flu Session Information for Parents / Carers

We would like to thank the staff for their support with the Flu programme today.

Please could the below information be shared via your parent communication forum/weekly newsletter.

If a consent form has been completed and your child missed the vaccine in school, we will email you about a 2nd opportunity, this will be either Community Pharmacy (Flu nasal vaccine) or Clinic (Flu injection)

If you missed completing a flu consent form but would like your child to receive the vaccine, we can still arrange it. The consent form will re-open for you to provide your consent using the original link that was sent. We will then email you information about a catchup session at our Community Pharmacy (Flu nasal vaccine) or Clinic (Flu injection)

Kind regards School Aged Immunisation Service.

